MYSTERY PHOTO COLLECTION

The following photos were postal mailed to the LSCGG recently. They
were provided in the hopes that someone could identify the people
shown in the photos.

The contributor is an out-of-state resident by the name of Shelly
Caron. The LSCGG extends a “thank-you” to that individual.

Most of the photos were taken by a photo shop in Ottawa, lllinois,
that once operated under the name of The Sheffel Studio.

The majority of the photos are of a wedding. The last two were both
dated with “1941” written on the bottom or back of each photo.

If you can identify any of the photos, please contact the LSCGG with
an email delivered to Iscgg@sbcglobal.net
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